TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO
UNIT TRUST CORPORATION

Notice

Discontinuation of
Old Cotton Notes

Please be advised that the Central Bank of Trinidad and
Tobago stated from January 1st, 2022, banknotes in the
denominations of $1, $5, $10, $20 and $50 shall cease to be
legal tender for cash payment within Trinidad and Tobago.

To facilitate this, the Trinidad and Tobago Unit Trust
Corporation has taken a decision to discontinue accepting
the old cotton notes from December 17th, 2021.

This means that by December 17th, 2021 the following will
take effect:

1. Deposits: The $1, $5, $10 $20 and $50 cotton notes issued
prior to January 2021 will no longer be accepted by UTC
as legal tender for deposits at any UTC ATM, Investment
Centre or agent.

2. Exchanges: However, the exchange of these notes will

continue to be facilitated by Central Bank from
January 1st, 2022.

We thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Refer to www.central-bank.org.tt for more information.
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